
 

 
 
 
 
 

19th January 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are writing to inform you about a mathematical online homework platform we are 
introducing across the school. MyMaths is an interactive online teaching and homework 
resource for all ages and abilities. It has been written and developed by experienced 
teachers for teaching, practising and assessing children’s maths fluency across the school. 
It will help children to develop their understanding of maths through a variety of engaging 
activities, games and assessments. In other school settings, teachers, pupils and parents 
enjoy MyMaths because activities are clearly laid out and fun. 

We will be using MyMaths primarily for homework; however children will be able to access 

interactive lessons which correspond to online homework allocated if they wish.  

Along with this letter, your child will be given a separate letter explaining how to access 

the homework with their login details. Once completed, your child will get instant results 

by logging in to the online student portal. As a parent, you can work alongside your child 

when they log in to MyMaths at home. You will be able to support your child’s learning by 

seeing what they are working on and checking their progress. 

Each week your child will be a new homework activity which in Key Stage 1 will be set on 

Wednesdays and in Key Stage 2 on Thursdays. Although homework is not compulsory, we 

really feel it will be hugely beneficial for your child’s confidence and progress in maths. 

If you experience any problems logging onto MyMaths or have any other questions or 

comments please see one of the STEM team below. 

Kind regards, 

Amy Land and Giles Mastrelli 

STEM Subject Leaders 

a.land@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

g.mastrelli@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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